Anthony Troupe 24 Prospect Ave Brentwood, NY 11717

Dear Retirees of Brentwood Schools,

We, the Troupe Family, would like to thank you for selecting our family for this holiday season. I was able to go food shopping and make a big meal for my family. Before being contacted by you, my meal was going to be very small and simple. You really filled my children and I with so much joy and happiness. Thank you for making our Thanksgiving a day we will never forget.

Sincerely,
Inthony Troupe
Jerome Price-Troupe
Jashua Price-Troupe
Jewell Price-Troupe

Dear Retirees of Brentwood Schools,

Happy Thanksgiving!

We appreciate your kind gift during uncertain times. Something like a grocery gift card offers a sense a stability with the many changes that have occurred this year. We have definitely made use of your help during the Thanksgiving holiday and enjoyed a pleasant meal this Thanksgiving.

It is nice to see organizations like the Retirees of Brentwood Schools helping the community, and we hope to be able to give back in a similar capacity when possible.

The gift card was a nice surprise with the many things going on and is deeply appreciated.

Sincerely, The Varques Family V No: The Retirees of Brentwood Schools,

Thank you so much for the gift card. Happy Thanks giving to you all I really appriecate the gift card. There would not be anything I ask for but thanks. I thank the Brentwood Union Free School District thow wanted to help out the family's this year it's really thought ful of you guys for doing this. Thank you again. Happy Thanks giving.

- The Bermuder family.